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3rd March 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
COPE Golf Trip 
 
On Thursday 17th March 2022 during periods 1 and 2, I have arranged a visit to On Par Golf Club 
Driving Range in Ely.  We will walk to and from this venue.  
  
This visit forms part of the ASDAN COPE course work and is a compulsory element.  There is no cost 
required for this visit.   
 
During the visit to the golf club students will find out about running the club and then the students 
will have a chance to sample the driving range and the putting green. 
 
If you have any questions about this visit, then please do not hesitate to get in touch via my college 
email: ahighland@elycollege.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

    A. Highland  
 
Mrs A Highland  
Teacher of COPE 
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